
 

 

Hong Kong Ballet（香港芭蕾舞團）visited our 

school in July. They told the P.1 and P.2 students 

about their new show Pinocchio. Also, a ballerina 

taught some students to do basic ballet moves.   

� Boys and 

girls had a 

lot of fun 

learning 

ballet. Look! 

They were 

smiling. 

� Bravo! This boy did 

the move beautifully! 


